From: .
To: A303 Sparkford to lichester

Subject: Re: A303 Sparkford to lichester Dualling Project (TR010036) - Rule 6 Letter. My ref:20015257
Date: 11 December 2018 12:01:57
Dear Sir,

It was my intention to attend the preliminary meeting and open floor hearing being held on
the 12/12/18, as an interested party, but owing to a very recent surgical procedure | am
unable to attend.

1. | particularly wanted to raise the type of data collection and assume that for measuring
impact of over spill traffic from the A303, during road works, on the surrounding single
track country lanes and how mitigating actions will be tested.

2. How the smaller subsidiary projects resulting from the A303 project will be tested by
planners for impact on local communities.

| apologise for my absence. | tried hard to recover sufficiently to attend the meeting but now
realise that it was always unlikely, hence my late correspondence.

Yours sincerely,

Roy Lawrenson
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